
STATE OF CALIFORNIA—HEALTH AND WELFARE AGENCY

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH SERVICES

GEORGE DEUKMEJIAN, Governor

71/7444 P STREET
SACRAMENTO, CA 95314

(916) 445-6141 April 29, 1983

To: All County Welfare Directors letter No, 83-32

CLARIFICATION OF INSTRUCTIONS WHEN COMPLETING MC 177 S-M 8-82

Please refer to ACL No, 83—26 in which instructions were given on how
to incorporate a certification date on the MC 177 S-M (8-82),

The eligibility worker should be including a certification date on
the MC 177 S-M (8-82) only when issuing an immediate need Medi-Cal
card. In all other instances, the MC 177 S-M (8-82) should be forwarded
to the Benefits Review Unit (BRU) for certification.

If you should have any questions, please call Dahlia Curry of my 
staff at (916) 445-1912,

Sincerely,

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY

Jo Ann Wray
Acting Deputy Director
Health Care Policy and
Standards Division

cc: Medi-Cal Liaisons
Medi-Cal Program Consultants




